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Categorical Exclusion

These changes are considered procedural in nature. The staff has determined
that the proposed changes do not adversely affect the public health and safety
or the environment. Therefore, in accordance with 10 CFR 51.22(c)(11),
neither an environmental assessment nor an environmental impact statement is
warranted for the proposed action.

Conclusion/Recommendation

The staff concludes that the amendment meets the requirements of 10 CFR
20.1204 and can be issued without undue risk to the workers, public, or the
environment. Therefore, approval of the application is recommended.

The Region IV Principal Inspector has no objection to this proposed action.

Principal Contributor
Mike Lamastra
Mary Adams




